
Assistant Secretary 

International Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination Branch 

Attorney-General’s Department 

Robert Garran Offices 

3-5 National Circuit 

BARTON ACT 2600 

Dear Sir, 

PLEASE DO NOT MAKE CHANGES TO EXTEND ANTI-DISCRIMINATION LAW. 

We oppose introduction of anti-discrimination law based on sexuality and gender identity 

which will have an adverse impact on freedom of Religion and of choice. 

Churches and Christians have been subject to such laws.  

We endorse a paper by Neil Foster, presented at a Conference on religion and law, which 

details some Australian and overseas cases and highlights the adverse impact they have 

had on the freedom of religion.  

This is our Submission – Please do seriously take it into consideration. 

THANK YOU 

GOD BLESS ! 

Mr & Mrs Gary & Dalrene POMPEUS 

[PERSONAL ADDRESS REMOVED] 

 


